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Broadbeach South station works
John Holland will undertake works to connect the Stage 3 light rail tracks into the existing light rail

network from 3 March 2024 to late 2024. Parts of the existing station at Broadbeach South station will

be demolished so new track can be installed.

 

Works include

Phase 1 - Site establishment

Establishing a construction zone with fencing and barriers at Broadbeach South station

Site investigation and preparation works to confirm the location of existing underground services.

Phase 4 - Rail works

Demolition of existing track infrastructure within the work area

Construction of new overhead poles, cables, concrete track slab and rail.

What to expect

Increase in noise and vibration associated with the use of heavy machinery including saw-cutting, jack

hammering, concrete works, non-destructive digging and installing utility infrastructure

Some night works are required in this area when trams are not running. These activities will commence

from 10pm

Changes to boarding and exiting trams. Wayfinding signage will be in place to direct pedestrian

movements

Relocated public amenities (view the map for the location)

Temporary closure of one left hand turn lane into Hooker Boulevard

Changes to pedestrian movements at Broadbeach South station.

Timing

Day works will be carried out between 6.30am and 6.30pm, Monday to Friday

Night works* will be carried out between 6.30pm and 6.30am, each night from Sunday night to Friday

morning.

*Night works will be required at times. Advanced notification to confirm dates and times will be provided to

directly impacted stakeholders via email updates.

No works will occur on public holidays unless otherwise notified.

Wet weather or unforeseen circumstances may result in changes to the work schedule.
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About GCLR3

Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 3 (GCLR3) is a 6.7-kilometre extension of the light rail network from

Broadbeach to Burleigh Heads and is funded by the Queensland and Australian governments in

partnership with City of Gold Coast.

Find out
more

Visit: www.gclr3.com.au

Email: contact@gclr3.com.au

Visit: 1800 312 600*

*Free call anywhere in Australia. Call charges apply from mobiles.

Information accurate at time of publishing: Monday 15 April 2024
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